Client to Members
Subject line: April is Autism Acceptance Month – Support people living with Autism Spectrum Disorder

April is Autism Acceptance Month
‘From autism awareness to acceptance and inclusion’ is a reminder move beyond awareness to advocate for others to facilitate real change and dialogue. Accepting and appreciating each other’s differences contributes to positive change for children and adults who live with Autism Spectrum Disorder (ASD) and their families. Accepting people with ASD opens the door to new opportunities, makes the community more inclusive and changes how we support people with ASD at home, school and in the community.

During Autism Acceptance Month, we would like to remind you that your program provides a variety of emotional health and wellbeing resources and services to help you and your household members improve mental health and wellbeing. 

Your program is available any time, day or night. You can use it as a resource for self-help tools, counseling, financial wellbeing and other life enrichment services that are free of charge and confidential to use. 

Visit the member website [links to MagellanAscend.com or Member.MagellanHealthcare.com] today or call 1-800-xxx-xxxx for compassionate and caring support.


